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T he Great Poker Rally II 
took place on a beautiful 

Wednesday last month and was 
attended by 21 club members.  
Each team was given a sheet 
with 7 tiny map sections and 
pictures of 7 ‘objects’.  The 
object of the rally was to iden-
tify the locations on the map, 
drive to each location and 
search for one of the photo-
graphed ‘objects’, near which  
would be found a packet of 
sealed playing cards, one of 
which was collected and 
opened at the finish.  The win-
ner would be the team with  
the best poker hand who also 
answered the most bonus 
questions correctly. 
          While Carol and Dave 
Smith had the best poker hand, 
(2 aces), they were relegated to 
second place by LeAnn and 
Ross Morgan, who had a pair  
of jacks but answered more 
questions correctly. A good time 
was had by all.  Pics on page  
          We were privileged to 

have as our guest 
speaker at the No-
vember meeting 

guitarist Pat Hicks, who pre-
sented his beautifully restored  
1935 British Ariel motorcycle.  
He detailed the history of the 
Ariel company, which started in 

the 19th century, and described 
his beautiful machine to the 
club members.  The highlight of 
the evening was when he fired 
the bike up. Of course, it started 
on the first kick!  Thanks, Pat. 
           By the time you read 
this, the Cottonwood Christmas 
Parade will be history.  There 
was, as usual, a fair size contin-

gent from our club participating. 
           We will end the year with 
the annual Christmas party on 
the 13th. Don’t forget to bring a 
childs’ gift.  Thanks to Larry 
Currie for making all of the ar-
rangements for this gala event. 
           In closing, I wish to wel-

come the 2006 Board of Di-
rectors and to express my 
sincere appreciation for  the 
vote of confidence you and 
the SCC members,   have 
shown in me. Thank you  for 
allowing me to serve as your 
president these past two 
years.  It gives me pleasure 
to hand the reins over to my 
good friend David Lombardi, 
who I know will do a great 
job.  Also, a great big 
THANK YOU to the present 

board, the most cohesive and 
warm group I have had  the 
pleasure of working with. 
             Al Moss 

 

“It gives me 
pleasure to 
hand the 

reins over to 
my good 

friend David 
Lombardi…” 

 President’s Vehicle 

Editor’s Note— 
When Al says the board was a “cohesive 
and warm group” - is he trying to find a 
nice way of saying the board was … 
              “hot and sticky”??? 
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s Tire Tracks is published 11 
t imes a year  by t he Sedona Car  
Club and cont ains inf ormat ion 
on event s and act ivit ies of  in-
t erest  t o members. I t  is com-
piled and edit ed by Greg Zucco.  
Dist r ibut ion by Gene Mai. All 
submissions are due by t he 
22nd of  each mont h. Send t o:           
               50 Ranch Rd.              

Sedona, AZ 86336  
OR email t o:  

sedonakid@commspeed.net  

CLUB CLIPS 

TO: 

December 

 

Mary Weiss                            3 

Deb Wachs                            6 

Sally Peck                              8 

Clyde Bangiola                      8 

Bill Harrison                           9 

John Rit enour                       9 

Les Peck                                14 

John Ossenfort                      15 

Bennet t  Weiss                      16 

Dan Harringt on                     28        
Congratulations ! 

On Your Anniversary! 

December 
       3      Cottonwood Christmas Parade 
     14      Annual SCC Christmas Party           

Club Calendar   Club Calendar   Club Calendar      

Joe & Susan Howe on the 24th (Merry Christmas) 
& 

SPECIAL CONGRATS TO THE “HAT TRICK” 

COUPLE OF THE YEAR 

Bennett & Mary Weiss on the 27th 
Born & married in December 

Classifieds 
Portable 6000# Benwil scissors lift with accessories, 
$1,000, immaculate. Call John James, 284-9566. 

Under The Category of:  Having a Rough Day??? 
(You just have to hope the cup is Bull—et proof!) 
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PAR...DEE! PAR...DEE! PAR...DEE! 
 

SEE YOU AT THE DINNER! 

 

 

DECEMBER PROGRAM  

Don’t Forget!! 

 NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES 

Page 3 

REFRESHMENTS 
Thanks to the Curr ie ’s,  

Pit tm an’s &  Bill Harr ison for  
Novem ber refreshm ents. W e  

look forw ard to the RADI SSON  
for  providing them  in  

Decem ber. 

 
Al called us, with horn, to order.  Ed Horvat led 
the Pledge of Allegiance and introduced our 
speaker, Pat Hicks.   Pat presented  his gor-
geous Ariel motorcycle, a 1935 he found in a 
BOX at a swap meet.  And ORIGINAL  except for 
new fenders.  All restored!  The name Ariel goes 
back to the 1800's in England.  Ariel bicycles, 
then 1897 tricycle by Dunlap and in 1905 the mo-
torcycles. Pat started racing in the 60's and re-
tired recently.  For those who missed the meeting 
you should have heard that bike purr... 
 
Larry Currie reported 70 families; 127 members.  
He's accepting your checks for your membership 
'06.  Tulley, Niederkorn and Currie comprised the 
Nominating Committee.  A motion was made by 
Lee and seconded by Sally Peck to accept the 
slate.  Motion carried. 
 
The Poker Rally is scheduled for November 16.  
And Al suggested people attend the RM Auction 
on January 20th.  Call Al about tickets.  Cotton-
wood Christmas Parade is Dec. 3 and a sign up 
sheet circulated.  Our Christmas Party (Dec. 13 
at Radisson Poco Diablo) information in Tire 
Tracks.  And remember your TOYS!  Larry needs 
checks by November 25.  Your check serves as 
your reservation. 
 
Bob Boydston introduced the Sedona Car Club 
brass belt buckle.  Call him if you wish to order.  
Fifteen orders brings the price down to $15 
apiece! 
 
Bill Harrison stated the magnetic signs are in pro-
duction, available 2 for $25 at the January meet-
ing. 
 
We thank the Pittman”s, Curries and Bill Harrison 
for great refreshments. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sharon Blankenship, Secretary 
    
 
 

This year Basha’s will once again donate to the club 
1% of the amount car club members spend in their 
stores.  Last year the 
club received almost 
$100 dollars just for 
shopping!!!  When you 
shop, tell the Basha’s 
cashier to link your  
card to the Sedona 
Car Club.  In case you need our number to do this,  it 
is 23484 just for your information. 

As of 11/20 the club is a little 
more than a quarter of the way 
toward our goal of 100 free dol-
lars from Basha’s 
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              M ee t  t h e  M e m b e r s  

Tire Tracks — Scooped by Kudos 

Page 4 

——–Most  Believed I t  Could Never Happen 

But  there it  was in the Novem ber 9th Kudos, an art icle on Sedona Car Club’s own Les Peck. So 
rather than stew over it ,  the Editor , has on these pages, cheerfully and without  perm ission, re-
pr inted the art icle not  quite in its ent irety. Hats off ( kudos)  to Les & Sally Peck. 

See Carousel picture on page 5 
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A husband was in big trouble when he forgot his wedding anni-
versary. His wife told him "Tomorrow there better be something 
in the driveway for me that goes zero to 200 in 2 seconds flat". 
The next morning the wife found a small package in the drive-
way. She opened it and found a brand new bathroom scale. Fu-
neral arrangements for the husband have been 
s e t  f o r  t h i s  S a t u r d a y . Page 5 

Les Peck— con’t . 

Boydston To Raise Fashion  
Consciousness of Club Members 

In a move to tighten up the dress standards of Car Club 
members, Bob Boydston daringly suggested at the last club 
meeting that members proudly sign up to buy an official 
Car Club belt buckle. It is a handsome piece by anyone’s 
standards and will be available on a one time basis through 
a special order spearheaded by Boydston. He tried to dump 
it off on someone else but failed due to massive club con-
sensus that he head the effort. It’s the same buckle pre-
sented to outgoing Club presidents sans the silver. It is cast 
of brass and sports the Car Club logo design by Bill Harri-
son. Price will be $15-$20 depending on the quantity or-
dered. A number of members  reserved a buckle at the last 
meeting, but we would like  a few more to get the price 
down. Talk to Bob at the Christmas Dinner or call him at 
282-6468. Sorry no email, never had it and never will.  Bob 
will eventually accept all forms of payment. Photo replica 
above courtesy of Dave Lombardi Photography Studios. 

Ariel Display at November  
Club Meeting Was A Gas!! (leak, that is) 

Pat Hicks, rightly so, took great pride in showing 
off his mint condition fully restored 1935 Ariel 
motorcycle.  It is a beauty and as Pat said repre-
sents a piece of his past life. Don’t we all know it. 
To the delight of the those present, Pat fired it up 
and demonstrated that the guttural exhaust doesn’t 
just belong to Harley. 

Noting the bird cage liner under the bike, one im-
mediately understands the machine is of British  
decent. 
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GAMBLING ADDICTS SEEK HELP AFTER RALLY! 

Sometimes ordinary people get involved in extraordi-
nary events, as those pictured below.  All sought treat-
ment after attending one of Al Moss’s poker rally's. 
Most were interested in counseling for their gambling 

proclivities. That is, they gambled they could read di-
rections and follow a map (and do it with a spouse!). 
Some were more successful than others. Theses pics 
tell the story. 

John prods his navigator Judy to get with the program 
and come up the right directions, which prompts Judy 
to, with her left hand, give John the direction he so 
badly needs. 

Dave Lombardi, (in his John Gain look-a-like shirt), 
slumps over his Healy in disgust with himself for not 
bringing Rachel along. Yes folks this is our next Presi-
dent scratching the hood of his classic with paper maps, a 
pen and his belt buckle! 

Then there was Gail 
and Clyde, plotting 
ways to open Al’s 
carefully sealed 
packets to find the 
best cards and then 
resealing them for 
the rest of the play-
ers. Clyde smiles 
and poses for the 
camera hoping to 
create a distraction 
so Gail can do the 
dirty deed.  Their 
classic also needed 
a buff job after the 
rally. 
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Remember 
 
Our 
 
Troops 

Page 7 

Hey Kids! 
 
(And  
 
Members!) 
 
Get out the  
 
Crayons 
 
And Have 
 
Some Fun! 
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T ir eT r acksT ir eT r acksT ir eT r acks   
S e dona  Re gi on A A CAS e dona  Re gi on A A CAS e dona  Re gi on A A CA    
P. O .  box  7 4 8P. O .  box  7 4 8P. O .  box  7 4 8    
S e dona ,  A Z  8 6 3 3 9S e dona ,  A Z  8 6 3 3 9S e dona ,  A Z  8 6 3 3 9  

 

 

Hear Ye!   
Hear Ye! 

 
The next meeting 
of the Sedona Car 
Club will be our 
annual Christmas 
Dinner at 6 P.M. 
on December 13, 
at the Radisson 
Poco Diablo resort 
On Hwy. 179. 
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